

Dear Middle School Families,

We are delighted to welcome you and your child(ren) to the middle school for the 2024-2025 school year. Please review the information below about **Math** and **World Language Placements**.

MATHEMATICS PLACEMENT

The IN PERSON Math Placement Exam will take place on Tuesday, April 23rd from 4:30-5:30pm.

The purpose of this examination is to provide the mathematics department with additional information for math placement. The department will also look at report cards, student narratives, standardized test scores and teacher recommendations. All incoming students are required to take an in-person math placement test so we can ensure appropriate placement. No preparation is necessary.

Note: The in-person placement test on 4/23 is specifically hosted for New-to-CH students. Current CH students will take their math placement exam during school hours.

Please **CLICK HERE** by Tuesday, **April 9th** to register your child for Math Placement.

Note: Additionally, Campbell Hall Parent Association will be hosting a New-to-CH Parent Fireside Chat on 4/23 from 4:30-5:30pm. All new-to-CH parents are welcome to attend and learn about various opportunities to participate and make meaningful connections at Campbell Hall. More details about this event will be shared closer to the date.

WORLD LANGUAGE PLACEMENT

The ONLINE World Language Placement Exam date is Wednesday, April 24th from 4-5pm.

Zoom link will be provided upon registration.

World language online placement testing is **only** required for students who seek a placement beyond the beginning level in their chosen world language. No preparation is necessary for the exam.

Note: Students who do not have previous experience with the language they choose (and students who would like to start their middle school study at the beginning level even with some prior experience) will enroll in the beginning course.

Please **CLICK HERE** by Tuesday, **April 9th** to register your child for World Language placement.

Sincerely,

Landry Tagliere

World Language Department Chair tagliel@campbellhall.org

Shawn Watanabe

Mathematics Department Chair watanas@campbellhall.org